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Friday 9th February 2024 

Re: Year 1 Educational Visit to Salford, Live Music Performance 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We are proposing to take all Year 1 children to The Lighthouse Venue, Salford on Thursday 7th March, 

for a live performance of Jack and the Beanstalk. Children have been learning the songs and taking 

part in educational activities, bringing this traditional tale to life. 

The cost of the educational visit is £6.95 per child.   
 

We will be leaving school by coach after registration and will return to school for lunchtime. Children 

must wear school uniform.  
 

In order to proceed with this educational visit, we require consent for your child to attend. Consent can 

only be given by logging on to your Parent Pay account, completing the form and paying the full amount 

by Friday 1st March 2024. 
 

We are not, as a school, in a position to subsidise educational visits. Therefore, should we not receive 

sufficient contributions, the educational visit will not be able to go ahead.  If your child is eligible for the 

Pupil Premium Grant and you wish to use this funding towards paying for the educational visit, please 

email the school office.  
 

Many thanks for your support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Year 1 Team  
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